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Notice of Termination of Receiving Old Paper £20 and £50 Banknotes 

 
With effect from 15 August 2022 (Monday), The Hongkong and Shanghai Banking Corporation 
Limited, Macau Branch will no longer receive old paper £20 and £50 banknotes. 

 
For any enquiries, please contact customer service hotline at (853) 8599 2888 from Monday to 
Sunday at 9am - 11pm.  

 
 

    

 


